
 
 
September 27, 2017 
 
Mr. Steve Joseph, P.E. 

Director, Department of Public Utilities 

City of Hollywood 

1621 North 14th Avenue 

Hollywood, FL 33020 

 

Re: Task Order 18-01 for the below listed services 

 

Dear Mr. Joseph: 

 

Lighthouse Utility Consulting is pleased to present the above-mentioned Task Order 18-01 for  

Development of the following Large User True-up Related Analyses for a not to exceed amount of 

$67,320.00: 

1. FY 2017 Large User True Up Accrual Adjustment,  

2. FY 2017 Large User True-up Analysis,  

3. FY 2017 Large User RRI Analysis (Initial Accrual and Final), and  

4. FY 2019 Large User Rate Estimate. 

 We appreciate the opportunity to continue to be of service to the City. If you have any questions  

regarding this Task Order please feel free to contact me at 904.860.5897 or via email at  

Jvarnes@LighthouseUtility.com. 

 
Very truly yours, 

 
Jonathan Varnes 
Principal 

Lighthouse Utility Consulting 
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